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7th June 2023 
 
 
 
 
Dear parents and carers 
 
 
School Games GOLD Award 
 
I would like to inform you of the good news that Meadowfield School has achieved for a second year 
running the School Games GOLD award. 
 

The School Games Mark is a government led awards scheme launched in 2012 
to reward schools for their commitment to the development of competition and 
physical activity across the school and wider community. 
  
The YST has recognised our school’s engagement (provision and uptake) in the 
School Games against a national benchmark and to celebrate keeping young 
people active. 
 

Participating in this scheme allows us to evaluate our PE provision and develop an action plan for 
future progress to provide even more opportunities for our children. 
  
The award is a great privilege to receive.  A huge congratulations must go to the amazing pupils at 
Meadowfield for being so committed to being healthy, active and dedicated to their physical 
development.  
 
Yours faithfully 
 
The PE Team  
 
 
 
 


